
 

 

FFWPU Europe and Middle East: International Spring Workshop Report 
 
Patrick Hanna 
May 15, 2022 
 

 
 
On the weekend of May 13th-15th, ESGD and the DONE mission programme jointly organized an 
international spring workshop, which brought together a group of 44 people from 14 countries. 
  
The motto was “Giving 4040”: highlighting the precious opportunity of around 40 of us gathering for 
around 40 hours. The theme was explored from a range of perspectives through staff talks, testimonies, 
team discussions and activities: give thanks; give meaning; give attention; give without expectation; give 
your best.  
  
We want to thank everyone who helped with organising and running the weekend. It was a significant 
booster for our spiritual life, desired and welcome by us all. 
  
We are very much looking forward to the European Summer workshops and we hope to see many of you 
in Bad Camberg!  
Stay connected via www.esgdmedia.org and ESGD facebook.  
  
Sincerely 
DONE mission and the ESGD 


